
From: Johnstone, Rob (NRCan/RNCan)
To: Kelli Gillard
Subject: Whale Tail emulsion storage facility
Date: Wednesday, October 9, 2019 2:03:57 PM

Hello Kelli:
 
For your information in the monitoring of the Whale Tail Pit project, I wanted to let you know that
Natural Resources Canada has issued a licence under Subsection 7(1)(a) of the Explosives Act for the
operation of an emulsion storage and transfer facility at the mine site. The building, including
storage tanks and bays for two Mobile Processing Units, was recently constructed by Agnico Eagle as
part of the Whale Tail Pit Project. Ammonium nitrate emulsion, produced at the licenced
Meadowbank emulsion plant, will be transferred and stored at the Whale Tail facility to allow the
continuation of blasting when haul road closures prevent the travel of explosives trucks between the
emulsion plant and the Whale Tail mine.
 
If you have any questions, please let me know.
 
Regards,
 
Rob Johnstone
 
 
 
Deputy Director
Explosives Safety and Security Branch
Lands and Minerals Sector
Tel: (343) 292-8695
E-mail: rob.johnstone@canada.ca
 
Directeur adjoint
Direction de la sécurité et de la sûreté des explosifs
Secteur des terres et des minéraux
Tél: (343) 292-8695
Courriel: rob.johnstone@canada.ca
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